
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Neil Jensen, City Administrator 

SUBJECT:  Striping 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, April 18, 2023 

 

BACKGROUND 

City parking lots, curbs, crosswalks and handicap areas are striped as 

needed.  It has been more than 2 years since striping was done.  

Johnson Seal Coating of Cannon Falls has submitted a proposal to 

complete the striping as in years past for $10,000.  This would be paid 

from the Street Improvement account. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

Motion and approval to accept the proposal from Johnson Seal Coating 

for $10,000 to complete striping as recommended by the Public Works 

Commission. 




